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        13th March 2020 
 

Bounce for Bytes 
 

On the 13th March, all of the children in the school took part in our fundraiser ‘Bounce for Bytes’. The 

following Friday (20th) all schools in the Country were instructed to close their doors as a result of 

COVID-19. At the time, the priority was about ensuring that we were as prepared as we could have 

been for the school closure - organising skeleton staffing rotas, preparing children’s work and liaising 

with all stakeholders all which became the priority at the time. It was only after the school closure had 

started that I reflected on the early impact of this happening. As you are aware, the reason for the 

sponsored bounce was to raise much needed funds for a new laptop trolley and 20 additional laptops so 

that children would have more opportunity to use these in class. So, I was disappointed at the time as I 

didn’t think that we would be able to collect the sponsorship money for this and that we would have to 

postpone our plans for the IT improvements. However, I have been amazed and so grateful to everyone 

who has paid through the Gateway or managed to get the sponsorship money to the school, either just 

before school closure or in the last couple of weeks. This week we have calculated that altogether and 

we have managed to raise £3,180.38 which is an incredible achievement at any point of the year but 

even more so during the current climate and unpredictability of the world that we are currently living 

in. Added to the money that the Friends of Watton have raised and given to the laptop fund (£4,000), 

I can now announce that we have enough money to go ahead with our proposed plans and we are now 

planning on purchasing the laptops and laptop trolley as soon as possible.  

 

There were some children who individually raised incredible amounts of money towards this fundraiser 

and we have purchased some small prizes to show our gratitude to them all. 

 

         

                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all these children. If you live locally to the school, a member of staff will be able to 

deliver your prize, otherwise we will keep it safe in school until we see you again.  

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

 

Watton at Stone Primary and Nursery School 

Newsletter 24th April 2020 

Early Years 

1st Prize – Samuel Adolfsson 

2nd Prize – Erin Coulson 

3rd Prize – Chloe Bateman Martin 

Key Stage One 

1st Prize – Ben Richardson 

2nd Prize – Monty Kirk 

3rd Prize – Isabelle Berry 
 

Lower Key Stage Two 

1st Prize – Eva Richardson 

2nd Prize – Charlie Pitt 

3rd Prize – Harry O’Brien 
 

Upper Key Stage Two 

1st Prize – Amber Carpenter 

2nd Prize – Charlie Hajkowski 

3rd Prize – Jamie Hanlon 
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Healthy 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Happiness 

Excellence Aspirations Respectful 

and 

responsible 

Truthfullness 

 

Online Safety 
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Home Learning 
 

Please do not feel obliged to print off worksheets/resources that have been referred to 

in the home learning packs. The children can view the sheet/resource on screen and write 

their responses on paper or you can take a photo of their work and send this to the admin 

team. 

During the school closure we will continue to support you as much as we can with home 

learning activities for the children to be undertaking. The teachers are mainly working 

remotely from home and the admin team will forward on to them any of your queries or 

questions regarding the lessons set. We continue to develop opportunities for increased 

contact and interaction between the staff and children, including stories being read 

(which are saved on the class pages of the website) and personal phone calls to the 

children so that they can talk to their teacher.  

 

In the last week, new resources (which are amazing) have been released and are free to 

use. I am encouraging the teachers to use some of these resources when planning the 

lessons as they often provide video tutorials which will help the children. For your 

reference the websites are: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/ 

https://www.thenational.academy/ 

https://mailchi.mp/talk4writing/home-school-booklets 

Home Learning Gallery 

Please email admin with photos of the amazing work both you and your child are proud 

of so that we can include them in our weekly gallery.  

                  
      Noah H (Rec)                         Zach W (Year 4)                         Lexie L (Rec) 

http://www.wattonatstone.herts.sch.uk/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/
https://www.thenational.academy/
https://mailchi.mp/talk4writing/home-school-booklets
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Jake (Rec) 

    Edward (Rec) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eliza (Year 3) 
 

            Liam (Year 3) 

 

 

 

   

Libby (Year 5)      

                                           Logan (Nur) 

 

 

 

 
A big bravo to Florence in 

Kestrels for her fantastic “Hunt 

the clues” maths work this week. 

She created a brilliant puzzle 

which involved solving a series of 

problems, each question more 

complex than the last, in order 

to get clues to decipher who had 

committed the crime. 

I had great fun working out the 

answers and I am very proud of 

Florence and all of her hard 

work. 

Well done Florence, 

Mrs Clarke 
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        Aimee A (Year 4) 

 

 
Anya (Year 3) 

 

                              

Akaal (Year 1)                      

     Finley S(Year 1) 

 

Bertie (Year 2) 

 

    

                                                                                

     Owen (Year 3)                                  

          

 

 
 

 

 

 

Lexie and Eliza L 

 

Grace F (Nur)                                                          Jake and Liam   
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              Megan and William 

 

  

 

Noah H (Rec)                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poppy S (Year 3) 
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